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Spirit Wear - Last Chance to Order! 

The deadline to order Spirit Wear has been extended through tomorrow, Friday, 

October 18. Visit the online store now to place your order, and receive your spirit wear 

in time for our first PJ Spirit day on November 22. 

 

Scholastic Book Fair 

http://www.ecolepjpac.com/
https://westvancouverschools.ca/
https://westvancouverschools.ca/ecole-pauline-johnson-elementary/
https://westvancouverschools.ca/ecole-pauline-johnson-elementary/
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ecolepjpac.com%2Fthe-pj-spirit-wear-store-is-open%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cschubb%40wvschools.ca%7Cd4cad2aa016f488fcf3f08dcee4c187f%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C638647257809654994%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=2CauR5HFOUrkZTDuMbKxaGvrVuNHwT6blHRcIPC02m8%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fepjstore.itemorder.com%2Fshop%2Fhome%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cschubb%40wvschools.ca%7Cd4cad2aa016f488fcf3f08dcee4c187f%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C638647257809673166%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=IGOuqKmB%2BNz5iWpocI2sdJwL9rrcPLsMkOI7PekUGtI%3D&reserved=0


Thank you, students, parents, volunteers, and teachers, for a continued and successful 

Scholastics Book Fair!! It was busy and your love for reading is contagious.  

 

Mountain West Studios Online Gallery is LIVE!  

Exciting news! Your online gallery from your school photo session is now live! 

• Please visit this link to access the gallery: 

https://vando.imagequix.com/K9L3W9Z 

Your webcode to access your images was provided on photo day. 

Any active email address can be used to login. 

Your order deadline is: October 24th 2024 (after the deadline a late fee is 

applicable) 

Missing your login code? No problem! 

• Visit https://www.mountainwest.ca/support-for-families 

• Enter the information required. 

• Your code will be emailed within 1 business day. 

Retakes: 

• Did you miss the first photo day or are needing a retake? 

• If you would like retakes they will be held at the school on: October 24th 2024 

• Click Here to sign up. The cutoff to sign up is October 22nd 2024 

Click Here to find out more about ordering. 

Phone: 1.888.644.4494 

Email: help@mountainwest.ca 

 

PAC Executive Openings 

If you'd like to help PAC continue to support PJ students and teachers, and bring fun 

events to our school community, please consider joining the PAC Executive. We are in 

need of volunteers to fill two important roles on our team: PAC Chair and 

Communications. Learn more about these roles here, or contact us for more 

information.   
 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvando.imagequix.com%2FK9L3W9Z&data=05%7C02%7Cschubb%40wvschools.ca%7C6634aa275c7f49c0001508dce874fbe0%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C638640836369660251%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Gj1ZfSPxsSyYW9jZZbg3JwUDeGNFTEqC5QEoyWMLqHg%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.mountainwest.ca%2Fsupport-for-families&data=05%7C02%7Cschubb%40wvschools.ca%7C6634aa275c7f49c0001508dce874fbe0%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C638640836369700987%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=XmXNNuy3SubarlO0zu2OHqViSqmb9BI1x2G9RRqYLiE%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2F1Y7978VR3DuXxh6R9&data=05%7C02%7Cschubb%40wvschools.ca%7C6634aa275c7f49c0001508dce874fbe0%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C638640836369724309%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=g6JQStv4T5iaJ0hSV%2FL6rD%2B683PAcdT3aB1mgkbyHgk%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.mountainwest.ca%2Fsupport-for-families&data=05%7C02%7Cschubb%40wvschools.ca%7C6634aa275c7f49c0001508dce874fbe0%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C638640836369738862%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=a2b8ErGqXOi%2FuvS3pW0KH4lJwSX3d%2Bd6R5Oo%2BdcuUtQ%3D&reserved=0
mailto:help@mountainwest.ca
https://www.ecolepjpac.com/volunteer/
mailto:chair@ecolepjpac.com


Garden Clean-Up 
Join us on October 22 after school to help prep PJ's garden and grounds for winter. All 

are welcome. No experience or special tools needed, just meet by the gazebo at 3pm 

(weather permitting). 
 

Halloween Danse des monstres - Volunteers Needed 
On October 31 students will celebrate Halloween with the first ever PJ Danse des 

Monstres. We need a few parents to help with set-up and tear-down so if you can 

spare some time, or provide decorations, please sign up here. 
 

Thank You for Your Input 
Thank you to all the parents who completed the volunteer, communication, and gala 

surveys. We appreciate your input as this will guide PAC's plans and events this school 

year.  
 

Canadian Parents For French 
Canadian Parents for French (CPF) is a network of parents across the country who 

support French second language learning. Join CPF for free here and be notified about 

events, tutoring, and more. Want to see what CPF offers? Visit the West Vancouver 

Memorial Library every Friday at 1:30pm for Bonjour!, a drop-in French conversation 

group for all levels of French learners looking to practice and improve their French-

speaking skills. 
 

 

Junior Christmas Concert – Save the Date! (Grades K-4) 
Our Kindergarten through Grade 4 students will wow you again this December with 

their beautiful performance at Kay Meek Theatre.  More details to come, but please 

save the date: December 17th at 4:30pm. 
 

PJ REPORTING OF STUDENT ABSENCES 

Is your child sick? Have an appointment, or something happened and your child cannot 

be at school? Please email paulinejohnson@wvschools.ca with any and all of this 

information, merci.  

 

IMPORTANT DATES  

Oct 22, 23 FSAs Continue 

9:00am – Grade 7 

10:40am – Grade 4 

https://www.ecolepjpac.com/parent-resources/pj-community-park/
https://volunteersignup.org/WAKLL
https://cpf.ca/en/join-cpf/
https://westvanlibrary.ca/
https://westvanlibrary.ca/
https://westvanlibrary.ca/event/bonjour-french-conversation/2024-10-18/
mailto:paulinejohnson@wvschools.ca


Oct 24 Photo re-takes – AM only 

Oct 25 Provincial BC Pro D Day – No Students in Session 

Oct 28 – 30 Grade 6 Outdoor School 

FSAs Continued for Grades 4 and 7 

Oct 31  Halloween and Danse des Monstres  

Nov 1 Pajama Day at PJ 

Nov 11 Remembrance Day – No school in Session to honour those who 

have and continue to serve for our freedom 

Nov 12 Pro D Day – No Students in Session 

Nov 22 Spirit Day – Wear your PJ Swag 

Nov 26 Gr 6 Immunization Clinic – more info to come 

Nov 29 Term One Ends 

Learning Updates (report cards) Published 

 

 

Please visit the West Vancouver School District website for all important dates for the 

remainder of this school year. 

 

Past e-Bulletins can be found here, on our school website.  

 

2024-2025 Calendar 

 

PJ Year at a Glance Calendar 2024-2025  

 

OPPORTUNITIES FOR STUDENTS AND FAMILIES 

Community Connections and events information found through this link and updated 

weekly.  

 

FOLLOW PJ ON TWITTER #ECOLEPJ 
Keep up to date on what is happening at the school by following @tarazielinski or go to 

this link https://twitter.com/tarazielinski  to stay in touch and find valuable articles on 

education, parenting, technology and other interesting tidbits of information.  

https://westvancouverschools.ca/ecole-pauline-johnson-elementary/our-school/school-news/
https://westvancouverschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/2024-2025-3.pdf
https://westvancouverschools.ca/ecole-pauline-johnson-elementary/our-school/year-at-a-glance/
https://westvancouverschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2024/10/2425-Community-Connections-Ebulletins-5.pdf
https://twitter.com/tarazielinski


 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


